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LCEO preparing for winter storm to impact 

northwest Ohio 
 
Road maintenance crews are gearing up for the upcoming winter storm expected 
to impact Lucas County Wednesday. Weather forecasts are calling for four to 
eight inches of snow to fall from early Wednesday morning into the evening. 
 
Our garage is doing final inspections of all vehicles and equipment, topping off 
trucks with salt and deicers, putting down brine and reviewing all phase one and 
phase two snow routes for drivers.  
 
Lucas County Engineer Mike Pniewski will be available Wednesday for media 
interviews (virtual or in-person) to provide updates on snow removal efforts on 
all county roads. We will be providing updates on social media throughout the 
day on road conditions. 
 
Travel conditions will begin to decline after the morning commute and the 
heaviest snow is expected Wednesday afternoon. We recommend staying home 
if you can while our crews are out on the road. If you must go to work, 
#LeaveEarlyLeaveSafe and on your way home, #GoSlow and #DontCrowdThePlow 
and give our crews room to work. 
 
Follow us on Facebook and Twitter at Lucas County Engineer’s Office for 
updates.  
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